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Mayor’s Message

I am happy to extend greetings to everyone celebrating the 26th Anniversary of
the introduction of Falun Dafa to the public.

I understand that over the last year, members of the Falun Dafa Association of
Winnipeg have been working very diligently to preserve and promote the
fundamental principles of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance that you
live by. Winnipeg is a vibrant and diverse city, and I want to recognize your
contributions to our rich cultural and spiritual life. It is my sincere hope that
Winnipeg continues to be a warm and welcoming place for people from all over
the world and that we continue to benefit from the full participation of Falun Dafa
practitioners in the life of our city.

On behalf of the City of Winnipeg and my City Council colleagues, please accept
my best wishes for your continued peaceful practice and a joyous anniversary
celebration.

Warmly,

Mayor Brian Bowman
City of Winnipeg


